
5 October 2020 
 

Imperial X Plc 
 

(“Imperial” or the “Company”) 
 

Resignation of Corporate Adviser 
 
 
The Company announces that Peterhouse Capital Limited has resigned as Corporate Adviser to the 
Company with immediate effect. 

The Directors of the Company accept responsibility for the content of this announcement. 

For further information please contact: 

 
Imperial X Plc 
Kyler Hardy 
Tel: +1 250 877 1394 
khardy@cronincapital.com 
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